
From: Brown, Jonathan W. - PDR 

Sent: Monday, June 6, 2022 11:09 AM 

To: Ebinger, Matthew J. - PDR 

Subject: FW: 2100 Broad Rock Blvd 

 

FYI: Just received from nearby resident 

 

Jonathan W. Brown 

Senior Planner 

Land Use Administration 

900 East Broad St., Rm 511 

City of Richmond, Virginia 23219 

804-646-5734 (office) 

Jonathan.Brown@rva.gov 

 

-----Original Message----- 

From: Blanca Argueta [mailto:arguetashylo@icloud.com]  

Sent: Monday, June 6, 2022 11:04 AM 

To: Brown, Jonathan W. - PDR <Jonathan.Brown@rva.gov> 

Subject:  

 

CAUTION: This message is from an external sender - Do not open attachments or click links unless you 

recognize the sender's address and know the content is safe. 

 

 

  

 

Good morning  

We are the  property owners of 4519 and 4757 cooks rd we DO NOT want the business that they are 

trying to bring in to our neighborhood. 

 

 

Sent from my iPhone 


